January 28, 2015

Diana Burn, P.E.

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Diana,

This letter is in response to the COGCC Warning Letter emailed to Cirque Resources LP, attention Robert
Willis and Bill Lloyd, dated Sunday, January 25, 2015. The COGCC Warning addresses the 3 wells listed
below. Our Compliance Plan is simply that Cirque will provide future timely reports and the requested
reports to be submitted by January 30, 2015. The following update addresses the COGCC Warning Letter
by well.

Railay 28-3-1CH well: (05-123-39863) Prior to January 3™ Cirque has submitted Form 5, (with digital
logs) Form 5A and the FracFocus report. Form 7 Operator’'s Monthly Report of Operations correcting for
August shall be submitted immediately. A Sundry requesting permission to flare gas with a gas analysis
attached is submitted. As noted on the Sundry the well produces very marginal gas volumes.

Lazy D ZN #03-09: (05-123-31832) the vertical “Observation” well shall have the MIT completed
February 5", we submitted Form 42 for this work. The well has always been an Observation well for
horizontal completions within section 3.

Lazy D #03-15HZ: (05-123-31810) we shall file Form 42 as soon as we have a schedule for interim
reclamation and contact Gary Helgeland for inspection. We are reviewing this well which we may bring
back into production.

Should the reports submitted and this letter not be sufficient addressing the Warning Letter let us know
immediately and especially which issues we are not addressing.

On behalf of Cirque Resources LP | truly apologize for this reporting oversight.
Respectfully,

Brad Boyce
Exec VP, Exploration

Cc: Bill Lloyd
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